
 

 

By email  

Dear Executive Committee: 
 
 
The Bloordale Community Improvement Assoc. feels that the new Ward 16 should not be part of the 
Etobicoke-York Community Council.  We are asking City Council to either create a Midtown Community 
Council as outlined in Option C or add Ward 16 to the Toronto and East York City Council area to keep 
together a historical community of interest.  
 
As an active community organization in Davenport, I do not think our interests will be best served if we 
were in the Etobicoke-York Community Council. The existing community and future changes that are 
coming are much more similar to the areas east and the south of new Ward 16, not to the west.  Three-
quarters of the new Ward 16 is located in the Old City of Toronto. North and South of Bloor should be in 
the same Community Council area.  Our treasured West Toronto Railpath would be in two different 
Community Councils.  Other boundaries are being respected in the City, ours should be as well. 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
 
Judy Land 
Chair 
Bloordale Community Improvement Assoc. (BCIA) 
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